
LOVE KNOWS
NO BORDERS

Dear

On behalf of our local United Church of Christ congregation in the state of New York,                    
I write to express our deep concern about Immigration and the affirmation of people. As 
part of the United Church of Christ, a denomination committed to building a just world for 
all, we believe that love knows no borders. Our faith calls us to care for all of God’s 
children, regardless of where they come from, and to seek policies that reflect compassion 
and justice.

Immigration is important to members of the United Church of Christ because it reflects the 
biblical call to “welcome the stranger” and to see Christ in all people. The United Church of 
Christ in New York’s commitment to justice and inclusivity leads its members to stand with 
immigrants and refugees as beloved children of God. By embracing diverse communities, 
the church lives out its mission of building God’s realm of love, compassion, and hospitality.

I respectfully urge you to support legislation that does not give barriers to immigrants, and 
treats them with love, compassion and justice.                                                                  

Please know that my prayers are with you as you serve, and that our congregation, 
alongside the wider United Church of Christ, stands ready to work with you in building a 
more just and loving society.

Sincerely,


